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March 5th                     

Dana and Luann    

@ 1:15 
 

March 6th              

Music with Beth     

@3:45 
 

March 13th                     

Music with Bruce           

@ 3:30 
 

March 20th                       

Guy and Guitar      

@ 3:30 

 

March 25th                      

Music with Marles     

@ 4:00  

 

March 

Entertainment 
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EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT 

Jennifer Aviles 
 

Jennifer is fairly new to the Boulder Creek family, but she has 
made quite an impact since her start with us at the beginning of 
February. Jennifer can most often be seen working the day shift. 
Co-workers describe Jennifer as being patient, awesome, easy 
going, caring, reliable, helpful and compassionate! We are so 

grateful to have her as an addition to our team. 

Employee Spotlight 
Nancy Vigil 

Nancy is one our most committed employees, a team member at both 
Boulder Creek and Boulder Estates since 2017. Nancy often flies 

under the radar, as she most often works Overnight Shifts. Nancy’s 
incredible work ethic, strong leadership and tenacious spirit never 

goes unnoticed, though. She is a favorite amongst her coworkers, and 
we can always rely on Nancy for a good laugh. She provides our 

tenants with an exceptional level of care, and we cannot say Thank 
You enough to Nancy for choosing us! 

 

 

Recent Employee Spotlights 

Employee Spotlight 
Addy Schaefer 

Addy is one of our longest standing employees, as she has been with 
us since April of 2015, almost 5 years. Addy specializes in jumping in 

anywhere that she is needed! She puts in a lot of hours between 
Boulder Creek and Boulder Estates, and we can always depend on 
her – and we are so thankful for that!! Addy is currently pursuing her 

LPN, and we are grateful that she has chosen both Boulder Creek and 
Boulder Estates to be her “Stepping Stone” along her nursing career 

path! 
Thanks, Addy for all that you do. 
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March Celebrations we’re looking 

forward too! 

• Vernie’s Birthday – March 1st  

• Audrey’s Birthday – March 13th  

• Jeanette’s Birthday – March 17th  

• Betty’s Birthday – March 30th  

• Delores’s Birthday – March 31st 

 

 

Happy Boulder Creek Anniversary!  

 

Madison Strodtman – 1 year 

Mariah Zeug – 2 years 

Hey Boulder Creek Families, I’m back!! 

This is my daughter Brenna, she is now 15 weeks 

old, and has quite the personality! She has 

already been to Boulder Creek to visit a few 

times, and we love seeing the smile she brings to 

the tenants faces!  

 

 

 

I am so excited to 

be back, and can’t 

wait to see what 

Boulder Creek can 

make of the year 

2020! 

 

- Desiree Petrich      

- Housing Manager 

Happy Birthday Delores (February 24th) 

Happy Birthday Dorothy (February 9th) 
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Boulder Creek Updates 

Beauty Shop – As you may have noticed on the new March 
Activity Calendar, we have taken the Beauty Shop off of the 
schedule. We have done this to spare some anxiety for some of 
our tenants who get a little over excited about the beauty shop! – 
Rest assured, Tuesdays are still full of beauty shop fun! 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Respite Room – Due to a high need for Memory Care rooms in 
Marshall, we have decided that we will no longer set aside a room for respite. There will now 
be 16 full time tenants in the South Neighborhood! If a family member is ever wanting to stay 
the night, Boulder Estates has rooms that can be utilized by families.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

3rd Activities Assistant – We are looking to 
hire a 3rd activities professional to join our 
amazing Boulder Creek team. If you know 
anyone that may be interested in working 
part time in an extremely rewarding career, 
please have them call Desiree at 507-401-
3637. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Requesting Donations – We have a large number of VHS movies, and no VCR player. But on 

the other hand, we have several DVD players, with a limited number of movies on DVD. If you 

have either of these items that you don’t use, and would like to donate to Boulder Creek, we 

would greatly apprecaite it!  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

REMINDER – Toiletries – Please make sure to be checking that your loved one is stocked up on 

toiletries, such as lotions, shampoo conditioner, and toothpaste! It is happening more and 

more often that our tenants are running out of essentials. Thank you for your help in making 

sure our tenants have what they need!  
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A request for Kristi –  

As I am starting to the hear the birds chirping outside my window in the morning, I’m dreaming of Spring! 

Spring always gives me a little more pep in my step and I usually tackle some of that deep cleaning that I have 

avoided all winter. Please consider stopping in to your loved one’s room this Spring (or anytime) to do a little 

“spring cleaning”. Closets and cupboards become collection areas for things that are no longer used or 

needed. Just a reminder that there should be a purple Boulder Creek bag hanging in the closet. Staff uses this 

bag for placing items that we’d like you to take home. Items that are too small, in need of repair or are not 

needed anymore. Thank you for keeping your loved one’s room looking nice! We appreciate each of you! 

Happy Spring… soon.                                                                        -Kristi Matzner, RN, BSN  - Case Manager 
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There are always too many 
good pictures to choose from! 

Visit our Facebook Page 

Boulder Creek – Marshall MN 
for more pictures! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


